FROM THE SECRETARY

Minutes of Barnstormers meeting of 4-7-2005

Meeting was called to order at 7:30 pm.

All officers were present except Bob Johnson.

We had two new members join.

Harper reported the financial picture of the club is in good shape.

Bob Upton reported that Bear resigned from the field committee. There is an
opening for anyone inferested.

Adam Kaminski discussed the club trainer aircraft. A system will be developed to
secure the aircraft atf the field. They may be used to infroduce novices to the
hobby to develop potential interest.

There was discussion regarding the need for AMA instructors - Steve Tinsley, Terry
Foote, and Doug Baumgartner. This needs fo be further developed.

Gary Baumgartner reported on the kitchen project. The cabinets are installed
and paid for. There has been a problem getting help with the project. Several
members came forward and promised help.

Terry Foote discussed the Fun Fly which is scheduled for July 9.

Faul Langnet volunteered to spread concrete washout on the road in problem
aredas. He was authorized to spend up to $300.00.

Four planes were shown during the “show and fell”.
Steve Tinsley won the best plane prize.
Approximately $200.00 worth of prizes were provided for the raffle.

— Gary Baumgartner



